
Submitter: Connie Dunham 

On Behalf Of: Dunham Ranch LLC 

Committee: House Committee On Revenue 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3940 

To the members of this committee, passage of HB 3940 will help rural landowners 

with the cost of fire suppression. The current drought conditions are already putting a 

strain on farmers and we don't need more taxes and rates to pay. We need the 

wildfire map to be totally redone to complement this also, as many areas should not 

be in the current catagories and are causing insurance rates to skyrocket. 

Thank you, Connie Dunham 


